
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monthly Meeting Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Commenced 7.00 PM Ballina RSL CLUB 

Chair - Lindsay Smith 

Minute Taker – Di Vickery 

Attendance - As per sign-on book 

 
 

Visitors:  None  
 
Apologies: Ian & Anne Cummins, Noel Cupitt, Luke Downes 
 
Minutes of April Meeting:  Moved by Di Vickery, 2nd’d by Russell Kelly 
 
Member Welfare:  All members are well, Noel Cupitt recovering from knee surgery. 
 
Correspondence In: No correspondence other than the usual neighbouring clubs sharing. 
 
Treasurers Report:  Russell Kelly delivered the report, with internet fees being the only 
expenditure this month, otherwise all remains stable and secure. 
 
Merchandise: Club shirts remain available, if anyone feels the desire to upgrade. 
 
Registrations: Not so many enquiries this month, with no new cars to be registered. 
Rego Day: will be held on the Sunday 8th December, we will not be doing any Rego’s on  
the 3rd December as it is our Christmas Dinner night. November meeting is another 
opportunity for people to register in advance. 
 
Events:  Our Breakfast Club Run this month will be held at the Byron Bay Wildlife 
sanctuary at Hinterland way at Konckrow, follow the signs off the freeway. A trial. 
 
Our Christmas Dinner will be held on 3rd December at The Wharf Restaurant Ballina. 
There have been issues regarding paying of the deposit individually, this is no longer 
required. The club treasurer will pay a deposit of $150 less the 4 x $10, which have already 
been paid. Members are to pay the treasurer for the $10 per head deposit. 
Later we will ask for you to choose from the menu to give them our group order in advance. 
Drinks can be bought and paid for on the night. There is a Tuesday special for $20 which 
will be available to us in December as well as the full menu options. 
 
General Business:  John Mooney raised the issue of Birthdays, could we  recognise  
Birthdays each month. Di will look into the data of how many birthday dates we have 
recorded and how possible that is for us. 
 
 
 



Editor:  Our 2 Editors Janine and Mark had a meeting with Lindsay Smith to evoke some 
stories out of members to contribute to the magazine. They dratted 2 different pages  
“What was your worst car ever“ & “What was your first car” Please submit them. 
Webmaster Report: Bruce & Liz Key were not in attendance, so we have no report. 
 
Lucky Door Prize: went to Paul Logan, a thermal drink container. 
 
Meeting Closed at 7.47 


